
 
 
 

 

Sent via email 
Confirmation of receipt requested 
  July 21, 2017 
  File CW-270006 
 
Vallejo Sanitation and Flood Control District 
450 Ryder Street 
Vallejo, CA 94590 
 
Attn: Melissa Morton, P.E., District Manager,  
 MMorton@vsfcd.com 
 
NOTICE: Tentative Order for Vallejo Sanitation and Flood Control District,  

Vallejo Sanitation and Flood Control District Wastewater Treatment Plant,  
Solano County, NPDES Permit No. CA0005550 

 
Dear Ms. Morton: 

The Regional Water Board intends to consider the reissuance of the NPDES permit for the 
facility noted above during a meeting that will commence at the time and place indicated below: 

 DATE/TIME: September 13, 2017, 9:00 a.m. 
 PLACE: Auditorium, Elihu Harris State Building  
  1515 Clay Street, Oakland 
 
Please send comments in writing to the attention of John H. Madigan. We must receive 
comments no later than 5 p.m. on August 21, 2017. Our responses to comments will be posted 
on our website one week prior to the hearing. 
 
A copy of the Tentative Order and Notice of Public Hearing are enclosed. If you have any 
questions regarding this letter, please contact John H. Madigan at (510) 622-2405 or by email at 
JMadigan@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
  Bill Johnson 
  Chief, NPDES Wastewater Division 
  

for

mailto:JMadigan@waterboards.ca.gov


Melissa Morton, P.E.  - 2 - July 21, 2017 
Vallejo Sanitation and Flood Control District 
 
Enclosure:  Notice of Public Hearing 
 Tentative Order 
 
 
Copy to (via email only): 

NPDES Wastewater Permits list 
 Becky Mitschele, U.S. EPA, Region 9, Mitschele.Becky@epa.gov 
 


